22 Oakley Street
London SW3 5NT

to whom it may concern
Avar & Company

I have had a professional client relationship with
Avar for over twelve years.

When I came from the United States to the London
to begin my new business,Avar & Company was
recommended to me by both personal and
professional colleagues.

At the onset,the principals of Avar worked closely
with me on my corporate and financial structure in
relation to my own business and personal
requirements.

This original structure has continued and
developed,with only minor changes since its set-up
twelve years ago.

Replies to any of my queries or need for advice
have been always been handled in a
prompt,accurate and professional manner.

Avar assisted me in the set up of my records and
systems so that the preparation of my accounts are
compatible with my tax affairs,se ensuring
reasonable annual professional fees.

1 have previously and will continue to recommend
Avar & Company to others.
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John Doherty 12 October 2002
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